
 
 
 

 
 
22 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
Our Nursery pupils have an exciting opportunity to take part in a Lantern Making workshop in school.  
 
This workshop is part of the Better Place Lights in the Park event which will be taking place in Peel Park on Saturday 
3 February at 4.30pm to 6.30pm. This is a family event and children and can take their completed lanterns and join 
in the fun. 
 
Your child will attend one of 2 workshops taking place in school on 25 and 29 January, enjoying various activities 
provided by a professional artist who will be helping them to make their lanterns. This activity will enhance the 
children’s art skills.  
 
We will send further details of the Lights in the Park event next week. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Greenwood  
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


